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Industry Guidance Bulletin 22-001 
Updated Blow-Out Preventer Equipment (BOPE) 

Test Report 

Form 10-424 Blow-Out Preventer Equipment (BOPE) Test report has been updated with the 
following inclusions:

- Closing System Response Times (performance test for the accumulator system)
components.

- Test fluid type (Water or Other – describe in Remarks) under the Misc. Inspections
components.

- Test type “Other” for tests other than weekly and biweekly (test after use; 21day;
casing/liner ram change).

The fax and phone number fields have been removed. 

Operators must use the newly revised form starting on or before September 1, 2022. 

All BOPE reports are due to the agency within 5 days of testing per 20 ACC 25.035(e)(10) 
(G); 20 ACC 25.036(d)(7); 20 ACC 25.285(f)(6); and 20 ACC 25.286(e)(6). 

Please share this Guidance Bulletin with all appropriate members of your organization. 
Questions regarding this guidance should be addressed to Phoebe Brooks at 
phoebe.brooks@alaska.gov or by phone at 907-793-1242. 

Sincerely,

Jeremy M. Price 
Chair, Commissioner 
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